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Headteacher’s Message 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

On Monday, we were pleased to welcome the 2 Johns into school to speak with both our children 

and staff about the important topic of staying safe online. The session was an incredibly valuable 

learning experience, as the 2 Johns provided essential information about internet safety, the 

potential risks children face, and the steps they can take to protect themselves. Their 

presentation was engaging and age-appropriate, ensuring that all students, from younger years 

through to older students, were able to understand and retain the key messages. In addition, the 

2 Johns also held an informative training session online in the evening for parents, giving 

everyone the opportunity to learn more about how to support their children in navigating the 

online world safely. I hope many of you were able to attend and found the session helpful. If you 

have any questions about the information shared during the session, or if you would like further 

advice on how to continue these important conversations at home, please do not hesitate to 

reach out to your child’s class teacher. We are here to support you and your child in making the 

online environment a safer place for everyone. 

I have been absolutely thrilled by the number of children who have come to see me with their 

work this week! The Nando’s homework, in particular, has been incredibly inspiring. I’ve also 

had the pleasure of awarding all of Walliams Maths Class for their outstanding work, as well as 

some determined Year 4 and Year 5 students for their superb writing in English and excellent 

division work in maths. It has been wonderful to celebrate the effort, creativity, determination, 

and excellence of our students.  

I would also like to take a moment to commend the students who attended the Sports Hall 

Athletics event at CSAC on Monday. They were an absolute credit to our school, demonstrating 

not only excellent athletic abilities but also great sportsmanship, teamwork, and perseverance. 

Their positive attitudes and determination to give their best were clear to see throughout the 

day. A big thank you to the students, as well as the staff who supported them at the event! 

Samantha Edwards 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pupil of the Week 
 

Cowell: Daniel 
Seuss:  Riyana 
Walliams:  Albie 
Lewis:  Jaxon 

Dahl:  Elsie 
Rowling:  Sitara 
Tolkien:  Monty 

Morpurgo:  Poppy 
Pullman:  Sienna 

 

Award for 
Outstanding Manners 
Lochlan – Lewis Class 

Anushka – Pullman Class 
 

PE Award 
Smyuti – Walliams Class 

 
Spelling Award 

Seuss Class 
 

Mrs Siddall’s Attendance Award 
Cowell Class – 99.4% 



 

 

 
Coming Up This Half Term  
 

Monday 27th January After School Sports Clubs start – a confirmation email will be sent next 
week. 

Friday 31st January Final Payment due for Year 6 Residential Trip 2025 
 

Monday 3rd February Year 4 Superstars Trip – email sent 8th January 
 

Tuesday 4th February Book Look – email sent 16th January 
 

Friday 7th February Deposit due for Residential Trip 2026 – email sent 16th January 
 

Monday 10th February Year 4 Trip to Colchester Castle. Parent volunteers needed – email sent 8th 
January 

Thursday 13th February  Year 3 Anciant Egyptian Day. Parent volunteers needed - email sent 9th 
January 

Friday 14th February Year 5 Enterprise Day Tudors – Please join us at 9.15am 
 

Friday 28th February Year 4 Enterprise Day Romans – Please join us at at 9.15am 
 

Thursday 6th March World Book Day - Details to follow 
 

Friday 14th March Book Fayre - Details to follow 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ATTENDANCE 

 
The national expectation for attendance is 96%.  The government has clarified the 
position regarding the term ‘regular’ attendance.  It means children must be in 
school EVERY DAY.  Every second counts at Perryfields.  We must work together 
to improve attendance and punctuality even more. 
                                                                                          
             

Year 3 97.2% 

Year 4 97.2% 

Year 5 96.5% 

Year 6 95.6% 

 
 

Year 3&4 



 
Please see below our menu. 
 
 
Please note that we can also provide a packed lunch if your child would prefer this.  This will be 
either the baguette, wrap or soft roll and also includes a drink, fruit, cucumber sticks and the 
dessert of the day.  
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
We are delighted to share an exciting opportunity for your child to participate in a Science Enrichment 
Activity Day, hosted by a former Perryfields Junior School teacher, Miss Howlett, during the February 
half-term in the local area. This activity day is tailored for children aged 7-11 (Key Stage 2) and 
provides a fantastic chance for students to engage in hands-on science experiments and problem-
solving challenges. These activities are designed to complement the school curriculum while igniting a 
passion for STEM subjects in a fun and interactive way. Please find below the flyer with all the relevant 
details, including how to register your child for this event. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


